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REGION III 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN 

Division Chiefs 
Concerned Education Program and Public Schools District 
Supervisors 
Concerned Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
Concerned Education Program Specialists 
All Others Concerned 

Subject: New Schedule of Coordination Meeting with Food for the 
Hungry, Inc. 

Date: March 19, 2024 

Please be advised that the upcoming coordination meeting with 
Children International, originally scheduled for March 19, 2024, will now take 
place on April 8, 2024, Monday, at 11 :00 in the morning. Furthermore, all 
provisions stated in Division Letter No. 025, s. 2024 will remain in effect. 

For information, guidance, and compliance. 

NORMA . ESTEBAN, EdD, CESO V 
School Division Superintendent( 
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Address: Provincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa, 

City of Malolos, Bulacan 

Website: https:1/bu/acandeped. com 

Email: bu/acan@deped.gov.ph 








